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Thank you to those parents who gave up their time to come along to our parent forum, your views are always very useful in helping to improve our school.

· Reading reward
Ms Jarrett explained the new ideas for our reading rewards and also the new look reading records which will be going home.
· Flu immunisation
Feedback was requested from parents for this: it was felt that the day was well organised but it was generally felt that it would be better if immunisations could be done at the doctor’s surgery and not in school.
· Choir – would be nice to have one
This will be discussed with staff and hopefully we will be able to start a new choir in the new term.
· Music, arts / crafts clubs  – would be nice to have some
This will be discussed with staff and hopefully we will be able to start some new clubs in the new term.
· Bring own books into class / Library  
Children are welcome to bring their own books into school to read as long as they are of a suitable level and content. Children can change books in the library but the offer of new books from the PFA for the library would be fantastic – thank you!
· School Council – 
The new school council badges have not yet been delivered but they will be given out as soon as they are. The first meeting is scheduled for next week.
· Water fountains in classes – not really working 
This will be discussed with head office and our site supervisor; suggestion is that they are either fixed (with decent water pressure) or removed.
· Attendance – awards
This is always a difficult issue but we are looking into the fairest way of rewarding this. 
· Curry evening – Jan 27th/3rd Feb (Fri)
This is proposed as a fund raising event for the PFA. More details to follow…   


